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Dear Parent/Carer 

Classroom Libraries for Reception—Year 6 

As you will know from last week’s Hand in Hand, the school has just purchased a large number of new read-

ing books for children to enjoy. Our thanks to the wonderful fundraising from FORSA and the support of our 

fabulous families. These books have been placed in classes to create a class library (previous referred to as 

the ‘35 Books to Read’).  

As part of our drive to develop a love of reading, they will be encouraged to take home a book from the 

newly stocked classroom libraries. Adults will note which children have a book and the name of the book so 

that as a school we can keep a track of them. 

We kindly ask that when your child has read their book they return it to school after a week so that they can 

then borrow another. If it is a longer book (Years 5 and 6) then we appreciate children may wish to keep 

them for up to three weeks. This will be monitored.   

If a book is not returned you will receive a reminder slip. If the book remains unreturned the school may ask 

you to cover the cost of the book so that it can be replaced. I am sure you will appreciate that our books are 

a valuable resource for the children and as such we need to ensure they are returned or replaced according-

ly.  

I look forward to speaking with the children over the coming weeks about their latest reads.  

I thank you for your support with this development. 

Kind regards 

Nic Furnish 

Headteacher 

 


